
Secretary, Adam Logan
Oregon Association of the Deaf
P.O. Box 1762
Gresham OR 97030

secretary@oad1921.org
971-331-1613

Feb 6, 2023

Committee Chair, Senator Patterson,
900 Court St. NE, S-215,
Salem, Oregon 97301

Dear Senator Patterson, Vice chair Hayden, and committee members,

I am writing to express my strong support for SB 584 for Health Care Interpreters. I believe that

this legislation will save healthcare providers and the state money by having one system for

scheduling, and will drastically reduce the complexity of using multiple scheduling systems for

Health Care Interpreters. The interpreters would have one less distraction so they can focus on

the work at hand.

The Oregon Association of the Deaf strongly supports this legislation and we ask that you vote in

favor of SB 584 for Health Care Interpreters. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Adam Logan, Secretary
Oregon Association of the Deaf
P.O. Box 1762
Gresham OR 97030

secretary@oad1921.org
971-331-1613

adamlogan


